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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE TRANSPORTATION.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Gary Hayzlett at 1:40 p.m. on February 20, 2002, in
Room 519-S of the Capitol.

All members were present except:
Representative Ballou, excused
Representative Dillmore, excused
Representative Larkin, excused

Committee staff present:
Hank Avila, Legislative Research Department
Ellie Luthye, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee:
Duane Haake, R.L. Polk & Company
Sheila Walker, Director, Division of Vehicles

Others attending:
See attached sheet

Chairman Hayzlett called on Duane Haake to give a presentation regarding Carfax.  He gave a brief
background of  R.L. Polk & Company and presented the committee with a brochure giving an overview of
Carfax and also letters from consumers and dealers and news articles supporting Carfax.  (Attachment 1)  
A copy of the brochure is on file in the office of Chairman Hayzlett, 115-S.

Sheila Walker, Director, Division of Vehicles, states her department has a very good working relationship
with Carfax and it was her opinion they performed a very important service.  She encouraged people to
use Carfax when purchasing used automobiles.

Following questions by the committee Chairman Hayzlett adjourned the meeting at 2:00 p.m.

The next meeting of the House Transportation Committee is scheduled for Monday, February 25th, 2002.
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